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Newport News, Virginia A house remodel turned EOD response when a couple found a WWII
bazooka behind a panel in their garage. Realizing the potential danger, the homeowners contacted
the Newport News Police who responded with the Newport News Fire department.

The pair was removing paneling on the garage walls when they found a container which read
"Container M-87." Police on the scene called in the bomb squad who rendered the munition safe,
then took it to Naval Weapons Station Yorktown for proper disposal.
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